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Candy Recall Issued
(KLZA)-- Hy-Vee, Inc., is voluntarily recalling several candy

trays because they have the potential to be contaminated with
Salmonella.

The recall is due to the potential for certain candy to be
contaminated with Salmonella..

The voluntary recall includes selected products produced
between Oct. 20, 2016, and Dec. 9, 2016, and shipped by Palmer
Candy Company to grocery, convenience store and wholesale
customers nationwide for repackaging.

The candy trays were distributed to all of Hy-Vee’s grocery
stores across its eight-state region, including Nebraska, Kansas,
Missouri and Iowa.

The product comes in a plastic container with a clear lid. The
sell-by date range for all items is between Jan. 26, 2017 and Feb.
23, 2017.

Consumers with questions may contact Hy-Vee Customer Care

representatives 24 hours a day, seven days a week at
1-800-772-4098.

You can find a list of the candy trays included in the recall
posted with this story at MSCNEWS.NET.

Description

UPC

Chocolate Almond Bark, 4 oz.
Chocolate Almond Bark, 12 oz.



Chocolate Almond Pretzels, 4 oz
Chocolate Almond Pretzels, 12 oz.
Creme De Menthe Almond Bark, 12 oz.
Dazzled Peanut Brittle, 12 oz.
Dazzled Peanut Brittle Tub, 8 oz.
Holiday Candy Tray, 107, 16 oz.
Holiday Candy Tray, 12, 32 oz.
Holiday Candy Tray, 16, 48 oz.
Holiday Candy Tray, 18, 64 oz.
Peppermint Bark, 4 oz.
Peppermint Bark, 12 oz.
Peppermint Bark Tub, 9 oz.

9 Candy Tray, 16 oz.

12” Candy Tray, 32 oz.

16” Candy Tray, 48 oz.

9” Cookie & Candy Tray, 16 oz.
12” Cookie & Candy Tray, 32 oz.
16” Cookie & Candy Tray, 48 oz.

Many Signals Communications



